
 

 

SATURDAY MORNING LIVE CRUMPET 
June 2025 

 
Saturday Morning Live 
#2470, Area D3, District 115 
Club Meetings/Events 
June 14 
June 28 Open House è 

District 115 Doings 
Pathways Lab 
Mon., June 2, 6–7 pm, online 
To register: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/re
gister/tZ0tf-
yoqTwpG9DQe5wRifW9DRWWH9G
RtRus 
 
Early Bird Club Officer Training 
Sat., June 7, 9 am – 12 pm, online 
To register: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/re
gister/rM9PWyfUQwmeSsSyGucNO
A 
 
Enrichment Night 
Mon., June 16, 6–7 pm, online 
To register: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/re
gister/tZIvc-
6urTsoGtONhZYMEHCrjfWC2Skdw
p8R 
 
End of TM Year – June 30 

Deadlines 
E-mail photos, articles, etc. to 
zeezolnay@cox.net by 2nd monthly 
meeting.  Thanks. 
 
Saturday Morning Live meets on  
2nd and 4th Saturdays at  
AutoNation Buick-GMC,  
330 N. Gibson Rd., 2nd Floor, 
Henderson, NV from 10:00  
to 11:30 am 
For more information,  
visit our website  
2470.toastmastersclubs.org 
Toastmasters International 
www.toastmasters.org 
 

 

June 28 Open House Meeting to Build Membership 
For the first time in eight years, Saturday Morning Live will not be a distinguished 
club, because of low membership. We lost half our members in the last dues 
cycle. Now, there are only 15 of us and we are in rebuilding mode. 
We usually have an open house toward the end of the 
Toastmasters year anyway, but this year it is keenly important 
that our Open House be a big success. So, we are pulling out all 
the stops. We have committed $50 from the club treasury for 
educational materials for a raffle. We are planning a sumptuous 
potluck lunch. We will have Justin Tietjen, our district contest 
competitor and stand-up comedian, give a presentation on how Toastmasters has 
benefitted him. We will have a special get-to know-you game in which guests and 
members alike will participate.  
How can you help? First, you can bring guests to see what we do and celebrate 
with us. Second, you can bring a dish to share at our potluck. Third, you can 
contribute a gift to our raffle. Most important, you can suit up and show up, 
because the more people we have there, the more fun we all can have! 

2025-26 Club Officers Elected 
It may seem like “musical chairs” with our previous officers swapping roles, and it 
took us a while to sort things out, but we have chosen our officers for 2025-26: 
• President – Steve Goldstein 
• VP Education – Charlotte Bentley 
• VP Membership – Jane Dow 
• VP Public Relations –Zee Zolnay 
• Treasurer – Kitty Vu 
• Secretary – Norma Schwartz 
• Sergeant at Arms – Vernon McBride 

The officers are all strongly encouraged to attend the Early Bird Training offered 
online by District 115 on June 7 (see sidebar on left for details). Can’t make it? 
Don’t worry. There are additional training opportunities to come. 

Come What May, We Shall Carry On! 
Our club was well represented at the District 115 Conference on 
May 2–3. Justin Tietjen carried our gonfalon in the banner parade 
and placed third in the International Speech Contest. Also attending 
in person were Steve Goldstein and his wife Ivy, and Zee Zolnay. 

May 10 was an exercise in minimalist toastmastering, with only 
four members and one guest attending. Nevertheless, the 
meeting was successful. We had two fine speeches from Steve 
and Zee, and the guest, Barbara Daley, signed up to join! 
Our May 24 meeting featured three project speeches. Two of 
these, presented by Norma Schwartz and Jane Dow, focused on 

mentoring. We also had some great jokes from Kosol Lim and a round-robin 
evaluation session moderated by General Evaluator Steve Goldstein. 
 

Date Best Table Topic Best Speaker Best Evaluator 
May 10 No Award Given 
May 24 Justin Tietjen Norma Schwartz No Award Given 

Welcome to Barbara Daley, our newest member! 
 


